
 

once for PM classes.  We will 

count these two “Hide and 

Seek” games for those two 

drills.   
These drills will occur during 

the latter part in the month of 

April.  We thought we would 

give you, our parents, a heads 

up!!  If they talk about the drill, 

please be careful about how 

much information you decide 

to share with your students.  

Our goal is to have them re-

spond to what is asked of them 

by teachers during a time of 

emergency.   

 

Thank you,  

Miss Harrison 

  

Dear Parents, 

  
The safety of our children while 

we are here at school is im-

portant to the Millard School 

District and to D.S.E.S.  The 

state requires that elementary 

schools do the following kinds 

of drills each year:  fire drills, 

earthquake drill, shelter in place 

drill, and violence drill.  As an 

elementary school, we must 

practice a drill at least monthly 

(9 times).  We will practice our 

earthquake drill during April 

which is the great shakeout in 

the state.  We must also prac-

tice a violence and shelter in 

place drill. 
Millard School District has a 

standardized way we conduct 

these drills with similar proce-

dures in each of the schools.  

However, one of the hardest 

drills that we practice is a shel-

ter in place and violence drill in 

the elementary school.  Even 

though it is a drill, it is very 

hard for young children to 

comprehend that there is really 

no danger.  For that reason, we 

will practice this drill in a fun 
and non-intimidating manner – 

It will be called the Principal’s 

Hide and Seek drill.  Students 

will be taught to be quiet and 

not move to make sure that the 

principal cannot find or hear 

them!!  Prizes will be given to 

classes who are not seen and 

heard.  This allows us to prac-

tice this drill without upsetting 

our younger students.  This will 

occur once for AM classes and 

Principals Message 

             

     The reading minutes 

are growing and growing! The 

students have already read 

617,920. Holy cow!! We need 

about 400,000 minutes to 

dunk Miss Harrison for her 

final farewell. Most of the 

classes are over 20,000 

minutes and the top class has 

over 70,000 minutes! We 

have 3 reading calendars left 

so we need the students to 

read and read. In May we will 

only have 2 weeks of reading 

minutes to go towards the 

dunking minutes!  

Parents remember that you 

may add your reading minutes 

to your child’s reading calen-

dar.  Just write at the bottom 

of the reading calendar your 

minutes. If you have more 

than one child then you need 

to split the minutes.  

Classes can earn a reward for 

every 10,000 minutes read. 

Reading minutes can be calcu-

lated by doing any Language  

Arts activity that is done at 

home. They can be calculated 

when the child is reading or 

being read to.  

 

Keep up the great reading!!  
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Bunny Business 

 
Cat In The Hat: 

Wednesday, March 2 

 

Spring Pictures 

Tuesday, March 8 

 
Daylight Savings Time: 

Sunday, March 13 
Don’t forget to set your 

clocks forward an hour! 

 

End of 3rd Term 

Friday, March 18 

 
Preschool Tuition 

Due for 4th Term 

Monday, March 28 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget to 

Check Us Out on 

Delta South Elementary 

School 

The Bunny Bulletin 



 

Thank you everyone 

for coming out and 

supporting our Book 

Fair. I hope you are 

enjoying your books. 

It was fun to see all of 

you.  It is always so 

fun to share with the 

students the new 

book that we have 

acquired for our li-

brary from the funds 

we were able to get 

from your support of 

our book fair. 

 March is an exciting 

month! It is the last 

month of reading bin-

go! We have 110 stu-

dents who are still 

going strong.  For stu-

dents that have com-

plete all 6 months of 

the reading bingo 

cards, we will be hav-

ing a reading bingo 

party in April to cele-

brate their accom-

plishments. I look for-

ward to celebrating 

with them. Thank you 

parents for the sup-

port you have given 

your students in this 

challenge.  

rent immunizations to 

the school. Also you will 

need to register your 

student online. You can 

do it on-line prior to 

bringing in your docu-

ments or you can use the 

school computers and 

register them. Lunch 

forms for 2022-2023 will 

be available after July 1, 

Kindergarten information 

will be sent out in a 

google form near the 

first of April, please 

watch for it. 

Preschool registration 

will be held May 23rd 

and 24th.   

You will need to bring a 

birth certificate and cur-

2022.  

Look for the link on Mil-

lard School District page 

this summer!  

If you have any questions, 

please call the school 864

-5670.  Thanks!  

Media Happenings 

Register for 2022-2023 

there is a particular situa-

tion that would be im-

portant for us to know.  

Please do not assume 

that by talking to some-

one at the school that it 

will be remembered.  

Please pick up a form in 

the office, write or email 

your preferences by May 

6, 2022 in order to give 

us time to put your child 

in the best placement 

possible.  Class lists will 

be available for 2022-23 

1st graders at the end of 

the year.  Kindergarten  

students will test and 

then put in classes the 

first week of the school 

year in August of 2022. 

      Student placement for 

the 2022-2023 year will 

take place near the end of 

the current school year.  

Requests for specific 

teachers will not be tak-

en, but there is a concern 

form if you feel that your 

child would perform bet-

ter if separated from a 

particular student or if 
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“The habit of reading 

is the only enjoyment 

in which there is no 

alloy; it lasts when all 

other pleasures fade.”  

 

- Anthony Trollope  

 

D.S.E.S. Class Placement for 2022-2023 


